
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Senior House Rules 
 
 
Here are some specific rules for the Senior House.  We operate a code of 
conduct that covers most eventualities but the following items are listed 
because they can cause problems at school. 
 

1. Only bring to school items that are required during the school day.  If 
valuables must be brought to school, they should be left with the school 
office for safekeeping.  They must be marked with your name.  
Valuables, including watches, should not be taken to games. 

 
2. Mobile phones may be brought to school but must be switched off 

during the school day.  They may be handed to the school office for 
safekeeping. 

 
3. Sweets should not be brought to school or consumed in school.  A 

small, healthy snack for break is a good idea.  Chewing gum is not 
allowed in school. 

 
4. Fizzy drinks and canned drinks should not be brought to school.  Water 

or juice in plastic bottles with a lid that can be resealed is acceptable. 
 

5. Eating is not allowed in the House except during a wet break or with 
the permission of the teacher in charge. 

 
6. Bottles of correction fluid should not be brought into school. 

 
7. Buying and selling of items (sweets, cards, toys, etc) is not allowed. 

 
8. Personal stereos may not be used during the school day. 

 


